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The Clock has Arrived. 

Columbia Foundation Gala Days Away.   
  

The centerpiece of the Columbia Community Foundation’s Clock Wall project has arrived.   Crews this 

week have installed the silhouette clock on the foundation stones on the northwest corner Rts. 252 and 

82.   Lettering will be placed on the clock wall in the next few days, and after some touch up landscaping 

the project will be finished!   

Less than two weeks remain until The Fall Gala presented Columbia Community Foundation.  The 

Foundation’s primary fundraising event will be held at the Columbia Hills Country Club on Saturday, 

November 2nd at 6:00pm featuring cocktails, silent and live auction items, dinner and dancing .   For 

complete information and online reservation information , please visit www.fallgala.com 

The Foundation is still accepting donations of auction items for the Fall Gala.  If you or your business 

would like to help, please call the Columbia Community Foundation at 440-236-8000.  You will receive a 

donation receipt.  

The Fall Gala generates the funds that support the Columbia Community Foundation’s mission of 

Sharing Today . . . Investing in Tomorrow.  In just six years the Foundation has invested more than 

$83,000 in scholarships and educational projects, plus contributions to area food banks, public safety 

and more.   Please visit the Foundation website at www.columbiacf.com to learn more about the good 

works of the Columbia Community Foundation.  

The Columbia Community Foundation is a registered 501(c)(3) non-profit public charity committed to 

providing funding for scholarships, and good works in the community.   For information on the 

organization, please call the Columbia Community Foundation at 440-236-8000 or visit the group’s 

website at www.columbiacommunityfoundation.org.  
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Crews work on installing the clock face on the Columbia Clock Wall project.  


